December 10tk, 1924,

Dr. G. R. Lomer,
The Redpath Library,
HeGILL W{IVER3ITY.

Dear Dr. Lomer,

In reply to your good letier concerning the McCord Museum,

I think it would be better to defer any discussion by your Commitiee until
our plans are more mature.

I am delighted to hear wimi you say with reference to the
Egyptian material and its relation to the Archagological Collection.

With kind regards, believe me

Very truly yours,




